REETHS-PUFFER INTERMEDIATE

Frequently Asked Questions
April 14, 2020

RP Families,

Thanks for visiting this FAQ. This is a live document and will be updated as often as we have updates. Due to the volume
of communication we are receiving right now, we may simply reply with a link to this page should the answer be on here.
It is not meant to be impersonal, rather to allow us to provide a more speedy response and address your
questions/concerns.

Please reach out to Mr. Panozzo (panozzos@reeths-puffer.org) or Mrs. Whitaker (whitakerk@reeths-puffer.org) if you

have any additional questions!

Frequently Asked Questions: (**Updated 4/17/2020* %)

1. What do we do with LEARNER PROFILES?
a. Short answer: Hold on submitting them. As with all our processes, we are analyzing their effectiveness
and how we can more easily (for all of us) compile the information. More to come.

2. How are our kids going to pick their “electives” for next year?
a. Thisis another process we are working on. Like the learner profiles, hang tight...more to come!

3. What are we going to do to prepare for the transition to RPI from Central/RPEL/Twin Lake?
a. Normally, we would have students visit RPI so that they can get the lay of the land. Our current thinking
is that we will host something over the summer to give all parents/students time to come to the building
and become acquainted with the layout. More information will be available in May.

4. What are we going to do to prepare for the transition from 6th grade to RPMS?
a. We are currently working on this too. We anticipate having information in May.

5. What do | do if my student has personal belongings in their locker?
a. During the Stay Home. Stay Safe order, students and parents are NOT allowed in school buildings.
Therefore, we cannot allow you to come in to clean out lockers. Once the order is lifted, we will begin to
make plans for a locker cleanout.

6. What do | do if | have prescription medication in the office?
a. This will be handled on a case by case basis. Please contact Mr. Panozzo if you are in need of your
medications.
7. How can | order a yearbook?
a. Yearbooks can be ordered on-line by visiting radiumphoto.com.
b. The costis $8 and orders are DUE BY MAY 15TH. Orders can be shipped for an additional $4 or a
pick-up date will be communicated once they are complete for no additional charge!
c. If your student already turned in an order form before March 13th, we will get those to Radium.
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